
 

 

TRAIN TIMES FROM PATRICROFT WILL CHANGE ON MONDAY 19TH MAY 2014 

CHECK THE NEW TIMES AT:  WWW.NORTHERNRAIL.ORG  OR PICK UP A 

NEW TIMETABLE FROM ANY STAFFED STATION, OR TfGM TRAVEL SHOP. 

Most trains to Manchester will run earlier at 7 minutes past the hour, and most trains in the 

Liverpool direction will also depart earlier at 12 minutes past. Check the timetables on this 

station for details.  

 

PLEASE NOTE SOME PEAK HOUR SERVICES 

ON THIS LINE TO AND FROM MANCHESTER 

WILL NO LONGER CALL AT PATRICROFT.  

 

FrOPS WILL CONTINUE TO FIGHT TO GET MANCHESTER PEAK HOUR SERVICES REINSTATED.  

http://www.northernrail.org/

